
ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE 

 

With the combined efforts of our faculty members, the management's direction 

and support of our students, ragging has been restricted at our institutes. As 

per guidelines issued by the Hon'ble Supreme Court of India, an 'Anti-Ragging' 

Committee has been formed at the JECRC Foundation.  

 

This year, the high-powered committee is functioning under the able 

Chairmanship of Mr M L Sharma, Vice-Chairman, JECRC Foundation. The 

committee has been established to check and control ragging in the premises of 

the Foundation. 
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